We Value Your Feedback

Dear [Patient's Name],

Thank you for choosing [Healthcare Facility Name] for your recent care. We hope your
experience met your expectations.

Your feedback is essential to us as we strive to improve our services. We would appreciate it if
you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about your visit.

Feedback Questions

1. How would you rate your overall experience?
2. Were our staff courteous and helpful?
3. Is there anything we could improve upon?

Please reply to this email with your responses or visit our feedback portal at [insert link]. Your
insights will help us enhance our services for you and future patients.

Thank you for your time!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Healthcare Facility Name]
[Contact Information]



